
ETSU Guest Wireless Access Now Available! 

 

Information Technology Services has implemented an ETSU-Guest Wireless network available on the 
ETSU main campus and in the residence halls. Other off-campus locations will be available soon. Visitors 
to the ETSU campus will select ETSU-Guest through Wi-Fi settings on their mobile device and be 
connected automatically. The new ETSU-Guest network is intended for use by ETSU guests only. ETSU 
students, faculty, and staff should continue to use the ETSU and ResNet wireless networks for their 
regular work and school activities. Please contact ITS@etsu.edu with any questions. 
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